
The Upper Saddle River Softball Association, in cooperation with the USR Recreation Commission, is 
announcing USR Girls Recreational Softball sign-ups 

 It is time to register for the 2020 USR Rec softball season. Please visit our website 
register.usrrecsoftball.com. The registration will be open starting January 1st through March 1st. Should 
you have any questions or problems in the registration process please let us know. Registration is for 
girls in 1st grade through 8th grade. Practices and games will be held April, May and June.  We will be 
having several clinics again this year for the girls in grades 1 and 2 which will be run by Challenge U. 
More details will follow once the dates and times of the clinics are confirmed. We are always looking for 
anyone interested in being a head coach or an assistant coach. In order to coach you must complete the 
Rutgers S.A.F.E.T.Y. course and the USR background check. We would also welcome anyone who would 
like to serve as a board member. Anyone interested please e-mail us at USRRecsoftball@gmail.com.  
Any questions, contact Rob Paglieri at 201-314-7628. You can also e-mail at USRRecsoftball@gmail.com. 




